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As we finish our summer term, we can reflect on all the hard work and progress the children have made over the previous terms. We have a lot to look forward to in the coming weeks such as our Sports Day and trip to the Willow Art Gallery. 

In English this half term, we will be focusing on a book called ‘Blue John’ by Berlie Dougherty ‘A child made from light and from darkness … The Queen of Darkness lives in the shadow of the mountain Mam Tor with her child, Blue John. Blue John is forbidden to leave his mother's side, but when a singing, dancing girl comes to the caves, Blue John must make a choice between darkness and light.’ During this English unit we will be learning about writing letters and an explanation text. 

We teach maths in a spiral curriculum where we teach a unit in a sequence of lessons and return back to the unit to further embed prior knowledge. This half term we will be learning more about shape and statistics.  Year Four will also be their multiplication test.

In Science, we will be focusing on Animals and their habitats. Learning how to classify and group different animals and considering the dangers of different habitats.  In history we will be learning about the Ancient Egyptians. In RE we will be learning more about Judaism and answering the big question of: ‘How do festivals and family life show what matters to Jewish people?’   In PE, we will be practicing for our sports Day and learning to play Rounders. In Music we will revisiting all of the music we have covered this year. For Design Technology this half term we will be creating dishes focusing on healthy choices and a varied diet.

Whilst in Long Mynd class, we expect your child to read at least 4/5 times a week, with their reading record and book being returned daily in preparation for a new reading book.  Please can you write a comment about how they have read.  Each Year group follows set spellings and they will be given new spellings and tested every other week. Your child will have the opportunity to have PE twice a week. Our set days are Tuesday and Thursday but due to the weather this might change. We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the half term.
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. Please do let us know if you see anyone displaying such values around the community.
Many thanks, Mr Hughes
 

	
School Motto: Hope for ourselves, others and the world 
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